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SO MANY CONCERNS STILL TO BE ADDRESSED: 
*Potential future use of the property as a restored estuary reconnecting the Edmonds Marsh to
Puget Sound needs to be included in a revised feasibility study. 
*Public concern has not been properly weighted! 
*A cleanup plan BETWEEN Alternative 4, complete excavation, and Alternative 6, no excavation,
should be considered. 
*Tribal rights and interests MUST be included in the feasibility study. 
*UPDATED soil samples are needed before the feasibility study is complete. 

*Chevron Corporation made the mess — they should clean it up. 
Please carefully consider the above points, and all concerns of the public. Thank you!


